
St. Timothy’s Times 

St. Timothy’s School Newsletter  -  September 29, 2022 

St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

Marathon Update &  
Priest vs. Principal Contest 

Our Marathon is just over a week 
away on Saturday, October 8th, and we 
still have a long way to go to reach our 
goal!  Can you help us ?! If each familiy 
brings in their goal of $300 we can do 
it!   
Remember to turn in your pledges 
tomorrow morning for this week’s 
count!  We are almost to our first goal 
of $5,850, maybe we can reach our 
next goal of $11,700 this week to earn a visit from 

What’s the Scoop Ice Cream Truck! 
We are also kicking off our Priest vs. Principal contest!  The winner who 
brings in the most money, will run through a paper cake in triumphant 
jubilation at the Marathon, and the one who brings in the least amount 
will be made into a cake with the winning students putting the “icing” 
on the priest or principal cake at the Marathon!  See this week’s 
Thursday envelope for your Priest vs. Principal pledge envelope.  It is 
always fun to see who the kids would like to pledge! 

Top Collecting Families! 

Congrats to our top collecting families from the past 3 weeks.  Students 
received a “birthday bag” full of fun surprises!  Who will be our top 
collecting family this week? 

 

Week 1—Christenson   
     Family 

Week 2—Vokaty Family 

Week 3—Provo Family 

 

Keep up the great work! 

Help us reach our Marathon Goal 
MARATHON REWARDS 2022 

When we reach: 
• $5,850 -  We get a cookie with 

lunch!   
• $11,700 - WHAT’S THE SCOOP 

ice cream truck will bring treats 
for the whole school at recess! 

• $17,550 - We get to wear 
Birthday Party Clothes to School! 

• $23,400 - LOCK IN MARATHON 
PARTY FOR THE WHOLE 
SCHOOL! 

Storytime with Marie 

Each month Mrs. Mavencamp visits 
classrooms to read them a story!  This 
month she read “The Tale of Benjamin 
Bunny”.  Thank you Mrs. Mavencamp! 



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sept. 27-Oct. 10   -NWEA Testing 

Fri. Sept. 30        -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Thurs. Oct. 6       -School Mass 9:00am, grade 4 

Fri. Oct. 7            -School Rosary 

Fri. Oct. 7            -Turn in your Marathon pledges! 
Sat. Oct. 8           -School Marathon! 
Tues. Oct. 11      -Late Start, school starts 10:10am 

Wed. Oct. 12        -PreK & Kind. Field trip to Fire Station 

Thurs. Oct. 13      -School Mass, 9:00am, grade 3 

Mon. Oct. 17        -Marathon Service Day 

Oct. 19-21            -NO SCHOOL, MEA 

Oct. 25                 -Bakken Museum visits school for  
          grades 3-6 

Tues. Nov. 1        -All Saints Day Mass 9:00am 

Thurs. Nov. 3       -School Mass 9:00am, grade 1 

Fri. Nov. 4            -End of 1st Quarter 
                    Eucharistic Procession 2:00pm 

 

Prayer to St. 
Michael the 

Archangel - Feast 
day September 29 

 

Saint Michael the 
Archangel, defend us in battle. Be our 
protection against the wickedness and 
snares of the devil; May God rebuke 
him, we humbly pray; And do thou, O 
Prince of the Heavenly Host, by the 
power of God, thrust into hell Satan and 
all evil spirits who wander through the 
world for the ruin of souls. Amen.  

Prayer Corner 

School Advisory Board Position 

The School Advisory Board has an opening.  The 
role of the Advisory Board is to advise the pastor and 
principal in matters relating to the school, its policies 
and procedures, and advising on administrative 
decisions.  If you are interested in helping in this way, 
please contact Father Meyer at: 
frmeyer@churchofsttimothy.org 

Centennial Cookbooks Available 

The Parish Centennial Cookbooks have arrived!  
They are available for purchase in the Parish or 
School Offices.  There were over 800 recipe 
submissions, making it a wonderful keepsake for 
our Centennial year!  The book is $15 per book.  

Hot Lunch Day has been re-

scheduled from October 13th to 
January 18th. See updated Events 

Calendar in e-blast. 

 

Home & School Meeting Minutes 

Thank you to all of the parents who attended the Home and 
School Meeting last week.  We had a great turnout of parents 
and new families.  Thank you for your involvement!  The 
minutes from the meeting are attached to the E-blast this week 
from Mrs. Shelby.   

Cold Weather Reminder! 

The weather is quickly getting cooler.  
Please remember to have students dress 
appropriately.  If it is below 60 degrees, 

Students need sweatshirts or jackets.  If it is below 50, 
students should also wear hats and gloves.  

GIRLS Uniforms:  
Reminder all girls in PreK-8th grade should be wearing 
leggings or tights under their skirts/jumpers as the 
weather is getting cooler.  Thank you! 

 

USED UNIFORMS NEEDED 

We are still in need of donations of used 
uniforms, especially the smaller sizes.  If 
you have uniforms laying around at home 
that are too small, please bring them in to 
the school office.  Thank you! 

 

Thank you 7th & 8th grade parents 
for the snacks 

and treats in the 
lounge for the 

staff! 



 

Bus Safety 

Family Fun Day 



 

Street Dance & Fall Festival 


